
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 22-00781 Planning Board 8/9/2022

TO: Planning Board Members

FROM: Cynthia Cannon, Assistant Planning & Zoning Manager

DATE: 8/9/2022

SUBJECT:

Request for Vacation of Right-of-Way - Pensacola International Airport - Campus Heights and
Executive Plaza

BACKGROUND:

A request has been received from the City of Pensacola International Airport for a Vacation of Right-
of-Way for Airlane Drive/Auburn Avenue, Douglas Drive, Sherrill Avenue St. Anne Drive and Airlane
Drive/Clemson Avenue. The purpose is to expand the airport and redevelop the property as part of a
maintenance/repair/overhaul facility to be leased to VT Mobile Aerospace Engineering.

All parcels are vacant with the exception of American Mini Warehouses, which was intended to be
closed on August 1, 2022.

This request has been routed through the various City departments and utility providers and their
comments are attached for your review.
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